s Outlook

Fwd: Town Plan Renewal Follow-Up to Water Sewer

From Erin Farr <mrserinfarr@gmail.com>
Date Fri 5/30/2025 9:54 AM
To Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Chelsye Brooks
<chelsyebrooks@gmail.com>

Date: May 28, 2025 at 12:52:38 AM EDT

To: morgan.wolaver@gmail.com,
MRSERINFARR@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Town Plan Renewal Follow-Up to
Water Sewer

The town plan steering committee has curated a
survey that should help to gather feedback.



Town Plan 2026 Steering_Committee - Town of
Richmond, VT

It is sorted into sections of the Town Plan.

These surveys are not limited to one response
for the whole commission. Each individual
member can complete it independently and is
encouraged to do so.

Thanks,
Chelsye

On Tue, May 6, 2025 at 10:37 PM Chelsye Brooks
<chelsyebrooks@gmail.com> wrote:
Greetings,

As Chair & Vice Chair of the Water/Sewer
Commission please kindly verify receipt of the
attached communication on behalf of the
Town Plan Steering Committee.

Feel free to disseminate to other members of
the commission as we are hoping for a great
amount of thoughtful feedback.

Also, keep in mind that some response is
better than no response; do not feel as
though you must be wholly thorough in your
reply at this point in time. Even a preliminary


https://www.richmondvt.gov/boards-meetings/town-plan-2026-steering-committee
https://www.richmondvt.gov/boards-meetings/town-plan-2026-steering-committee
mailto:chelsyebrooks@gmail.com

appraisal will be very valuable to the
committee.

The Town Plan revision is an ongoing process
that is evolving and will undergo many edits
and iterations. We will be certain to engage in
your expertise throughout the process, and
look forward to interacting with the town as a
whole.

For the time being please feel to direct your
responses to either myself, Virginia Clarke, or
Keith Oborne. Once we have established a
Steering Committee email it will be posted to
the committee page on the Town of
Richmond website.

Many thanks,

Chelsye Brooks

On behalf of the Richmond Town Plan
Steering Committee



